
 
 

 

 Tuesday 11 February 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

As part of our ongoing commitment to broadening the education of our younger students in 

Science, we have the opportunity of taking 24 year 8 Science students to Aylesbury Grammar 

School on Friday 14 March for a ‘Chemistry At Work Day’. 

 

This event is primarily funded by the Royal Society of Chemistry and is coordinated by Derek Jones, 

who arranges guest speakers and demonstrators. It is free of charge, there are no transport costs 

as students can walk to the school and it will run from 10.00 to 15:30 so there are no issues with 

buses. Mrs Nicholls will be accompanying the students for this day. Students will meet in the main 

school reception at 9.45 and will need to inform their period 1 teachers ahead of time that they 

will be leaving for this trip. 

 

If your daughter is interested in attending could you please complete this form. This will be open 

until Thursday 13th Feb at 9am. In the event that we have more than 24 students interested, we 

will draw names from a hat at random. The final list of students attending will be notified in the 

afternoon on Thursday 13th Feb. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Rhian Nicholls 

Head of Chemistry 

Curriculum Coordinator 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdkeK7qlpM4_CCBcPDr-uRDGM0U-DUEPl-XW9TQt-Zqy1kYMw/viewform?usp=sharing

